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MOVEit Breach

(June 16, 2023)

Universal Switching Corporation is aware of the MOVEIt breach. Universal Switching
Corporation does not employ any Progress Software products including the file transfer
tool MOVEit.

Universal Switching Corporation takes great pride in offering products that are ideal for
use in high security environments where transportation of classified data may be
performed. Our customers may be confident in knowing that their data will remain secure
during operation of our equipment and that there is no mechanism for recovering any
data from the unit by any method once it has been removed the user application.

If you have any additional questions or concerns regarding processor vulnerabilities,
please contact our support team at the factory.

Best Regards,
Universal Switching Corporation

J. Grodin
Quality Manager
support@uswi.com
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